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15th March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 9 Careers Trip to Women in STEAM Northants 
 
We have been given the opportunity to visit the Women in STEAM Northants Conference at the University of 
Northampton on Tuesday 29th March 2022 and your child has been selected to attend.   
 
This trip will be at no cost to parents/carers and the travel will be funded by Aspire Northants in conjunction with 
the University of Northampton. 
 
Students will travel to Northampton via coach departing from Corby Technical School promptly at 8.30am and we 
will return to school on or before 3.30pm.  During the visit students will take part in a variety of sessions and after 
lunch will tour the campus with the opportunity to discuss careers pathways.  The trip is designed to enhance 
students understanding of the opportunities available to them post Corby Technical School. 
 
Please ensure your child arrives at school by 8.15am at the very latest.  Students will be required to have 
breakfast prior to arriving at school and will also require a packed lunch for the day.  Permission for this trip can 
be given via Wisepay. 
   
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at drogers@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Daniel Rogers 
 
Mr D Rogers 
Director of PE, Vocational Studies and Careers Lead 
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